
 

BE SAFE, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE SUCCESSFUL 

Week of February 21nd-25th, 2022 

   

BE SAFE, BE RESPONSIBLE, BE RESPECTFUL, BE SUCCESSFUL 
 

 

Monday 

HOLIDAY  

  Tuesday 

Leadership: All students must apply to be considered for next year’s Leadership Class! Deadline to submit your 
application is tomorrow, February 23rd 

Senior Trip:  final payment is due no later than March 4th  

Senior picture:  Senior picture for yearbook will be taken in Gym 1 this Friday during lunch. Picture will be taken         
@ 11:50.  

  Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

FRIDAY 

 

CELEBRATIONS  

 

SENIORS  

ALL College Bound Seniors - your financial aid application for college is due March 2nd! (FAFSA or CADAA) If you 

need help with the application drop by the Career Center during lunch the entire month of February for help from Mrs. 

Duran. This is required for free tuition at MJC.   

https://sites.google.com/monet.k12.ca.us/mrs-durans-college-counseling/financial-aid 

ASVAB 

Last ASVAB test of the year will be held April 13, 2022. For more information please see Miss. Covarrubias in the 
career center. 

https://sites.google.com/monet.k12.ca.us/mrs-durans-college-counseling/financial-aid

